
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                   
 
 
18th April, 2024                           
 
The Secretary, 
The Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
27th Floor, Dalal Street 
Mumbai 400 023 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Ref: Security Code no. 517119 
 
Subject: Disclosure under sub-regulation 6 of regulation 10 of SEBI (Substantial Acquisition 
of Shares and Takeover) Regulations, 2011 
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
Further to our letter dated 04/04/2024, as required we hereby resubmit the letter in the format as 
required under regulation 10(6) of SEBI (Substantial Acquisition of Shares and Takeover) 
Regulations, 2011. Please find enclosed herewith the disclosure by the promoter(s) in respect to 
acquisition of equity shares by way of transmission of shares upon the death of the promoter 
shareholder. Shares has been transferred to the immediate relatives resulting from a will left 
behind by Kanchanbai S Patni deceased. 
 
You are requested to kindly take the same on your records. 
 
Thanking You, 
Yours Faithfully, 
For PCS Technology Limited 
 
 
 
Kumari Neha  
Company Secretary 
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